FittingBox Update:

Testing

Frames

Testing has been on-going for the past 9 weeks and will soon be nearing completion

We have been successful in migrating the FittingBox software platform to our Avelient-sponsored
member websites

We will be doing a short-term test with 10 offices to receive feedback on onboarding and ease of
use prior to rolling out the program to those members who signed up at the show

We are targeting an August rollout for these remaining members and September for the rest of
the membership

We are in the process of finalizing frame vendor participation. Frame vendors who have agreed to
participate include
o Safilo
Modo
Tura
REM
Zyloware
Riserva

O O O O O O

Westgroupe

0 Marchon
The above frame vendors have agreed to help support member program cost. Specific details will
be forthcoming

Invoicing

FittingBox has begun to send out invoices to practices that signed up with them at the Exchange. Practices

are purchasing the license to the software through various program plans and these won’t be activated

until September at the earliest.

Please disregard the penalty clause that may have been included in the communication from FittingBox.

This was included in error and is not applicable to the Vision Source® program.

Next steps

Contact

We are currently working with FittingBox to finalize tutorials and a user video that will provide
guidance on how best to maximize this technology.

Additional webinars will be forthcoming to help membership understand features and benefits of
this technology.

If you have any additional questions please contact Dan Walker at dwalker@visionsource.com and we will

get you

connected.



